Annual General Meeting of Abergele Garden Society 2024/25 Held at Seion Chapel Room, Abergele on Monday 10th March 2025 at 7.30pm

Welcome

Gail Roberts welcomed everyone to the meeting and thanked Kevin Pratt, our speaker and friend of the club, for agreeing to come on the AGM meeting night. Our membership continues to be healthy, and Gail encouraged anybody who wished to be a committee member to come forward. Gail attributed the success of the club to:

- · Good and interesting speakers
- Comfortable venue
- · Happy, friendly atmosphere
- Our raffle which raised £283 last year

Apologies

Judy Roberts

Financial Report for year ending December 2024

Ann Knowlson distributed audited accounts for the year. Key points were

- The rent had not increased.
- we received £80 from visitors
- £478 was taken from the deposit account
- £1106 was spent on speakers last year and anticipated £1060 this year

The accounts were accepted as being a true record. It was agreed not to increase subscriptions this year but review for the following year. We will be looking for new members to ensure the financial health of the club.

Election of officers

The current officers and committee members all agreed to stand so no elections were required.

Proposed by Cindy Hurley

Seconded by Hayden Davies

Gail closed the AGM

This is a true record of the Abergele Garden Society AGM
Signed Date 30/4/25